
 
 

May 2025 President’s Message 
 

 

   
April was a busy month for the club. We had a great time at Long Beach 
Airport transporting dignitaries for the completion of a construction 
project. Two of our members displayed their cars at the Westwood 
Charter Elementary School in West LA. Special thanks to all these 
members because they are out in the public’s eye getting the club 
exposure. I invite anyone with car requests or know of anyone that 
wants cars displayed please contact me so we can put it out to the 
members and get noticed. 
 
We had a good turnout at the general meeting for our first Tuesday night meeting. In May the General 
Meeting will be on May 20th the third Tuesday of the month. Thanks to both speakers we had at the 
meeting. Carl Laski told us about the rich history of his family and fire engine and they were intertwined. 
Then Chris Craig gave a talk about using the proper fuel and wick in the side lamps on the T. Thank 
goodness that he did, because I would probably get tiki torch fuel and that would foul up the lamps. Jim 
Clift brought a very interesting torque wrench that his brother found cleaning out a garage and shared it 
with the group. Please keep bringing those show and tell items to share. It’s always interesting to see 
how far we have come and see how things were done in the past. 
 
May is here and so is the Bakersfield Swap meet, it will be held this year at the Minter Airfield, a short hop 
north of Bakersfield on May 2nd and 3rd. There should be some great deals. We also have several other 
events going on. May 3, we need a couple of cars for display at the Museum of Latin American Art for the 
Westerly School Gala. May 17 is our Tour to the Santa Fe Dam for the Radio-Controlled Airplane 
demonstration. 
 
Finally, May 26th is Memorial Day. I want to take this opportunity to thank all those club members that 
have served in the Armed Forces of the United States. It is also a time to reflect and remember those 
individuals who have made the ultimate sacrifice and given their lives so we may enjoy the freedoms we 
have. I thank you all from the bottom of my heart. 

   

 
Respectfully Submitted  
 
Tim O’G      
 


